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15th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
  
On Wednesday 27th March, your child has been selected to participate in a Netball Development 
Competition at Harris Academy Merton, Wide Way, Mitcham, CR4 1BP.  
  
This event takes place outside, during the school day. Your child will require their PE kit, packed lunch and 
a full bottle of water. Please check the weather forecast and ensure that your child is appropriately dressed 
(warm coat) 
Mr Smith will be accompanying the students. 
  
All children MUST be collected at 2pm from Harris Academy, they cannot return 
to school. 
Please return the attached slip by Monday 18th March to confirm your child can 
attend and that they will be collected from the venue.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mrs Hume 
PE Learning Lead 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN SLIP BY MONDAY 18TH MARCH 2024 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………… 
I can confirm my child can attend the Netball competition on Wednesday 27th March and will be collected 
from Harris Merton at 2pm. 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 


